Dear Parents, Grandparents, Relatives and Friends:

On behalf of the Candlewood School Library Media Center, | would
like to wish your child a very Happy Birthday! In order to honor your
child on this special occasion, | would like to invite you to become a
member of the Birthday Book Club. The object of this book "club" is
simple. To celebrate your child’s birthday, you can donate a new
book to the media center. This would also be a great way to help us
add to the media center’s collection.

For a donation of only $10.00 you can choose a new book for the
collection. A bookplate will be placed inside the front cover
identifying the student and occasion being honored. The student will then be the first person to
check out the book. Once it is returned, the book will be available for general circulation. The
honoree will also receive a birthday pencil from the media center.

Please return the form below along with your donation to the Candlewood Media Center. What
better way to celebrate than by giving the gift of reading to share?

Thank you for your participation.
Sincerely,

L van,.

Jeanette Marin
Media Specialist

| would like to make a donation to the Candlewood Library Media Center School Media Center in
the amount of S

Student's name

Teacher

| would like the bookplate to say: (example: “In honor of Myra Brown’s birthday” or “Happy
Birthday to Davon from Mom and Dad”)

Please check one of the following options:

| will come to the media center to choose a book for my child.
My child will come to the media center to choose a book.

* Please make checks payable to Candlewood Elementary School.
* Please allow at least one week turn-around time after turning in this slip.



